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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

  

 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Gabriela Büttner 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 3:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 3:00 pm 
Thursday - 9:00am - 3:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 3:00 pm 

 
 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation: 30 Min. Before every Mass. 
 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 
Parish office. 
 
Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  
 
Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 
Mass Intention 

 
If you would like Holy Mass to be offered 

for your intentions or the intentions of 
your loved ones, please call the Parish 
Office or you can write it and drop it in 
the donation box in the church. Mass 

offering is $10.  

http://www.stannesregina.com/
mailto:office@stannesregina.com


 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Parish Weekly Financial Update: 
Donations collected for May 7th and May 8th: 

 
Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
    

- Sunday Collections                                      $ 1,617.00 
- Building Fund                                                  $ 45.00 
- Education of Seminarians                             $ 510.00 

___________________________________________ 

 Total:                                                   $ 2,172.00 

 

 Mass Intentions for the week 

 
Saturday – May 14th  

5:30 Pm   † Sharon Lowery 
requested by Myrna Büttner 
 

Sunday – May 15th  
9:00 Am           Mass   
 

Tuesday – May 17th 

7:00 Pm  † Alma Burton 
requested by Louise & Larry Tessier 
  

Wednesday – May 18th 
8:30 Am   † Kate Wickenhouser 
requested by Lana Ramsey 
 

Thursday – May 19th  
8:30 Am   For Joyce Schmidt 
requested by Theresa Diekrager 

 

Friday – May 20th 

8:30 Am   † Edwin Schiller 
requested by Bernadette Schiller      

  

 
 

Readings for Sunday: 
 

1st Reading:                               Acts 14.21b-27              
2nd Reading:                        Revelation 21.1-5a  
Gospel:                      John 13.1, 31-33a, 34-35      

 
 

Please pray for our children who will be 
receive First Holy Communion & Confirmation 

from  
Arch. James Weisgerber 

 

On Sunday, June 5th at the 9 am Mass 
The children receiving the Sacrament of First 

Communion and Confirmation are: 
 

Sogi Obasi 
Alla Leslie 

Blessie Antonio 
Sam Schaan 

Bridget Olson 
Eliram N’guessan 
Samuel Koudou 

Skyler Abelar 

A Volunteer Sacristan Needed 
 

St. Anne Parish is in need of a 
volunteer Sacristan. A sacristan opens 

and closes the Church doors before 
and after every Mass. 

 
He/She will be responsible to set up the 

Church and the Altar before Mass.  
 

If you are interested in volunteering or 
want to learn more, please contact the 

Parish office / Parish Priest 
(office@stannesregina.com) or call us 

at 306-586-0449. 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four 
Territory, Traditional lands of the Nehiyawak 
(Cree), Anishinabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota 
people. Homeland to the Dakota, Lakota and 
Metis people. 
 

mailto:office@stannesregina.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pray the Rosary with Us 
 

 "There is no problem, I tell you, no matter 
how difficult it is, that we cannot solve by the 

prayer of the Holy Rosary." 
-Sister Lucia of Fatima 

 
 Join us to Pray the Rosary 20 mins before 
weekend and weekday Masses for Peace in 

our hearts and in our troubled world. 
 

Thank you!! 
__________________________________________ 

 

 
 
 
 

 
How mothers are “tabernacles” for their 

unborn children 
 

Mothers hold within themselves the life of another 
human being, making them tabernacles 
safeguarding the image of God. 
 

Each Catholic Church has a tabernacle within it, 
protecting and guarding the Eucharistic presence of 
God. 
 

In a similar way, the Blessed Mother was the first 
“tabernacle,” holding within herself Jesus Christ. 
 

Keeping this same symbolism, St. Zelie Martin, the 
mother of St. Therese of Lisieux, wrote in a letter 
that every mother should be a “tabernacle” for 
the life they hold. 
 

Above all, during the months immediately preceding 
the birth of her child, the mother should keep close 
to God, of whom the infant she bears within her is the 
image, the handiwork, the gift and the child. She 
should be for her offspring, as it were, a temple, 
a sanctuary, an altar, a tabernacle. In short, her life 
should be, so to speak, the life of a living sacrament, 
a sacrament in act, burying herself in the bosom of 
that God who has so truly instituted it and hallowed 
it, so that there she may draw that energy, that 
enlightening, that natural and supernatural beauty 
which He wills, and wills precisely by her means, to 
impart to the child she bears and to be born of her. 
The Story of a Family 
 

St. Zelie provides a beautiful reminder to all mothers 
that the life they bear is holy to God. It is why 
mothers should do all they can to protect the unborn 
human life they hold and to cherish the time of 
pregnancy. 
 

Being pregnant is certainly not easy, but mothers can 
look to the Blessed Mother for inspiration and 
strength, recognizing the divine calling they have 
received to be a “tabernacle” of human life. 
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 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 

 
 
Many Hands Make Light Work….Calling all hands 
on deck… 
You are invited to participate in a good old-
fashioned work bee to prepare the church property 
for spring. Come together as a parish community 
working, using social distancing, to beautify our 
property. 
 
When: Saturday May 21st (rain day May 28) 
Time: 9 am - 12 pm. 
What to Bring: water bottle, snacks for yourself, 
hat, work clothing/gloves/shoes  
Team Categories: garbage pickup, raking, clean 
up flower beds, clean rectory exterior windows 
Youth: This is the day where you could possibly 
build hours toward your community service. 
 

Sign up today so we can plan the work.  

 

Contact Person: Denise Nelson 306-550-2884, 
denisekellynelson@gmail.com  
or Kelly Nelson 306-536-9932  
kndn83@gmail.com  
 

You will be contacted about your work preference 
and any tools/supplies you can bring from home. 
If you have a quality weed wacker to remove the 
grass along the East fence line, your favourite 
rake, or other tool, please bring it. 
 

 
 

 

Buildings and Grounds Requests 
 
Spring has finally arrived and summer is not far 
behind. With that, the buildings and grounds team 
has a few requests: 
 

• A  work bee will be held on Saturday May 
21 to clean up the church grounds. See a 
note elsewhere in the bulletin for this.  
 

• We need a person or a team to take care of 
the landscaping maintenance this 
summer. This means cutting the grass, 
trimming hedges, picking up branches and 
trash, etc. You can volunteer for part or all 
of this. Tools and training are provided. 
Contact the office, Kelly Nelson or Bert 
Perrault. 
 

• We’re seeking for a handyperson to do 
minor repairs at the church. This volunteer 
or paid position would amount to two-six 
hours of work per week at your 
convenience. Call Bert Perrault or Kelly 
Nelson for details. 
 

• The buildings and grounds team could use 
a third co-lead to help coordinate the work 
which needs to be done. See Kelly Nelson, 
Bert Perrault or Fr Amédée if you’re 
interested. Buildings and grounds 
experience is not required, but being a 
leader would be helpful. 
 

• In June 2021 the hall stage curtains were 
damaged by a water leak, and they went 
missing. If you know where they are, or 
went to, please let Kelly Nelson or the office 
know. 

 

mailto:denisekellynelson@gmail.com
mailto:kndn83@gmail.com

